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Dear Colleague, 

 

The Faculty of Education, University of Kragujevac, Serbia, is organising the traditional 7th 

scientific conference entitled LITERATURE FOR CHILDREN IN SCIENCE AND 

TEACHING on 14-15 May 2021 for the researchers and academics to share their research on 

literature for children from different perspectives such as theory of literature, linguistics and 

methodology of teaching the language and literature.  

 

The conference themes include, but are not limited to the following topics: 

 

I Literature for children and youth in the 21st century  

- globalization processes and literature for children and youth (language, themes, poetics) 

- new readings of classics in the area of literature for children and youth (linguistic, stylistic, 

literary, theoretical and methodological approach) 

- innovative methodological approaches to literature for children and youth 

 

 

II Jovan Ljuštanović and Radoje Simić as researchers in the field of literature for children 

As a sign of gratitude to the professors who had made an immeasurable contribution to the 

establishment of a scientific approach to the study of literature for children, as well as the 

Scientific Conference Literature for Children in Science and Teaching, one section will be 

dedicated to their work in this field. 

 

The working languages of the conference are Serbian and English. Please send your applications 

by March 20, 2021 to the email address knjizevnost.pefja@gmail.com  

We will inform you about the acceptance of the topic by March 31, 2021, after reviewing the 

abstracts. 

 

You will be able to present at the conference in person, at the Faculty premises, or by sending a 

recording of your presentation to the aforementioned e-mail address. Presentation time will be 

allocated 10 minutes. On the day of the Conference, a discussion via video conference is planned. 

The detailed instructions for sending the recording and participating in the discussion will be 

provided later for all registered participants.  

 

The registration fee for participation in the Scientific Conference is 3,000.00 RSD (or 30 euros 

for participants from abroad). Payment instructions for the registration fee will be send to the 

registered authors. For all other questions, you can contact the Organizing Committee at 

knjizevnost.pefja@gmail.com  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

The Organizational Committee  

of the scientific conference Literature for children in science and teaching 
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